Dear Senators:

Please move this bill forward. | have worked as a designer in northern Minnesota for over 25
years, specializing in energy efficient new homes and remodels.

There are no Energy Star raters or HERS raters in the region. When we want to certify a home,
we use a rater from Wisconsin or the Twin Cities.

S.F. 4202 would encourage the workforce development we need to establish energy raters and
other building energy professionals in Greater Minnesota.

Sincerely,
Rachel Wagner

Just Housing SBC



